
Board Covenant 

 
 All Prospective Board members make this covenant or understanding at the time of 

becoming a Prospective Board member. Each Board member renews this covenant annually at the 

March Board meeting. 

 The easiest way to make or renew the covenant is to send an email to Warren at 

warren@chimorel.com saying I accept the Board Covenant as of (date) 
 

 I have reviewed a Copy of Chimorel’s Conflict of Interest Policy and its 

Core Principles. I have read, understand and agree to comply with this policy and 

to abide by Chimorel’s Core Principles. 

 I understand that Chimorel is a charitable organization that must engage 

primarily in activities which accomplish one or more of its tax-exempt activities in 

order to maintain its federal tax-exempt status.  

Signed _______________________________________          Date __/__/__ 

mailto:warren@chimorel.com

